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Case Consulting Laboratories, Inc.

622 ROUTE TEN
WHIPPANY, NEW JERSEY 07981
(201) 428-9666

February 6, 1986

Mr. John D. Kinneman, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A & gi
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards -

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commiss.on -
Region I 2y
631 Park Avenue e

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

\

Ref.: Docket No. 030-17522. Inquiry 86-01

1G:6

Dear Mr. Kinneman:

Attached you will find our application for a Ni 63 scaled
source unit we use in a gas chromatograph detector. This is
submitted in connection with our License 29-19389-01 which,
through an oversight, expired on May 31, 1985.

We have licenses for many items and it is usual practice
with the others that we are informed about pending renewal dates.
The NRC dues not send out renewal notices and with a 5-year life,
the date just got away from us.

To avoid this occurrence, we have set up a time reminder
file for this particular license so that a renewal application
can be sent far in advance of the epiration date.

We regret the oversight and any confusion it has created.

The isotope is in a sealed capsule inside the chromatograph
detector block where it will remain.

Our check for fee under category 3P of $230 is enclosed.
Your prompt reissuance of this license would be appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Charles Anthony CASE CONSULTING LABORATORIES, INC.

President
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